
I fully support SB 574.
I am not a motorcyclist, but do support their splitting lanes.  I drive 16,000 to 20,000 miles a year, and prefer that motorcycles be 
able to get around cars and trucks and out of congestion, off the highways and to their destinations.  That frees up more space for 
larger vehicles to get to their destinations sooner and reduces exhaust emissions.


